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19th July 2024 

The Barn Croft Newsletter 
Courage, Love, Excellence 

 

 
Key Diary Dates 

 

 
23rd July 

Leaver BBQ  

3.45pm-5.30pm  

 
24th July  

End of Term 

Children finish at 2pm 

 
2nd September 

Staff Training Day 

School Closed 

 
3rd September 

Staff Training Day 

School Closed 

 
4th September 

Children return to 

School 

  

 

 

 

 

 

Non Uniform Day 

Year 3 

Tuesday 23rd July 

 
Dear Parents and Carers, 
 

A huge round of applause for our Year 5 and 6 superstars who absolutely shone in their 

production of Mystery at Magpie Manor! The singing, acting, and pure confidence on stage 

were truly outstanding. A big thank you to all the staff involved, with a special shout-out to 

Ms Kousidou and Jennie for their incredible work pulling it all together. And to the children, 

well done on learning all those songs, solos, and lines – you smashed it despite the nerves! 

 

Just when we all needed it most, the School Council's ice lolly sale arrived on a scorching 

summer's day! A huge thank you to the Council members, Mrs Moses for organising, and Year 

6 for their expert salesmanship. It wouldn't have been possible without your support, parents, 

for helping us raise funds and cool down in the heat with a delicious treat! 

 

Yesterday, you should have received your child's school report, including any statutory 

assessments.  Please take the time to review their progress, celebrate their achievements, and 

discuss their ongoing targets with them. We are incredibly proud of all of the children’s 

progress and attainment this year and the children’s outcomes are extremely strong compared 

to national averages. Well done to all at Barn Croft.  

 

Let's hope this glorious weather continues!  Just a friendly reminder to pack hats and sunscreen 

for your child next week if the heatwave persists. 

 

Enjoy the sunshine and have a wonderful weekend! 

 

Miss Kelly 

Acting Headteacher 

 

 
 

 
 

                  

 
Certificates this week have been awarded for Star of the Year 

Reception – Jules & Phoebe                
     Year 1 – Troy & Uma               
    Year 2 – Chloe & Lana                 
    Year 3 – Feriel  & Fionn      
    Year 4 – Audrey & Lily                   

                   Year 5 – Clea & Schane-Jae    
Year 6 – Ella & Thomas  

 

          

      

 

There is NO tea 

time club on the 

last day of Term 

which is 

Wednesday 24th 

July. All children 

finish at 2pm. 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


